
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
            Burglaries 
              015th District (Austin)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to businesses residing in the 015th District (Austin) of an 
increase in Burglary related incidents that have occurred during the month of July 
and August in these incidents, an unknown offender(s) forces their way into a small 
retail store via the front door or rear door and removes property. 
 
Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 

• 5100 block of West Division on July 05, 2015 at 11:10 P.M. 

• 5000 block of West Division on August 01, 2015 at 2:42 P.M. 

• 5100 block of West Division on August 5-8, 2015 at unk time 
 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• Unknown   
 
What you can do:  

 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Ensure all windows and doors are securely fastened 

• Be aware of suspicious individuals in the neighborhood 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

RD#s HY-329308, HY-364240, HY374083 
 
 

 #P15-N-176 (B/A) 
August 10, 2015 


